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Noisily application 

 

 

 

We wish to object to the application for the Noisily festival in the woods above 

Stathern; 

   

      The area is unsuitable as it is so rural & access roads are narrow. 

       Noise levels will be too great & heard  over a wide area. 

      During the present Covid crisis the extra policing required will be an added strain 

on our already stretched police force. 

 

 

                                                                  Murray & Annette Barton          ( REDACTED) 

                                                                  ( REDACTED)                                                                   
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